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Japan warmly welcomes the delegation of Australia to this session.

Japan would like to make three recommendations:

1. continue to strengthen efforts to improve the working conditions of temporary migrant workers, including working holiday makers;

2. build on current progress towards the elimination of all forms of discrimination, especially COVID-19 related discrimination against people of Asian background; and
3. ratify the Convention for the Protection of All Persons from Enforced Disappearance.

Japan commends the measures taken by Australia to constructively and actively address human rights issues both at home and abroad. We also appreciate Australia’s commitment to foster inclusiveness and respect for cultural diversity based on multiculturalism, embodied in its acceptance of many immigrants.
Thank you.
